Providing assurance to the community of Eenhana on the activities and accountability of state entities

N

Picture: Mr. Jonas Mulala, a Senior Auditor in the Cash-Based Audit Directorate interacts with a member
of the public during the 2024 Eenhana Expo.

The office of the Auditor-General is taking part in the 2024 Eenhana Expo.

The event, which started on July 29, 2024, attracted various entities and individuals who came together to
celebrate culture, innovation, and progress. The Office of the Auditor-General saw this as an opportunity
to demonstrate their commitment to transparency, accountability, and good governance to a wider audience.

Throughout this week-long event, the office of the Auditor-General will exhibit information regarding their
role in auditing government institutions and ensuring effective management of public funds. Visitors are
intrigued by the office's work, which includes a highlight of successful audits that have brought positive
changes in various sectors.

Representatives from the Auditor-General's office continue to engage with attendees, explaining the
importance of their work in promoting financial accountability and uncovering irregularities that could be
harmful to public trust. They also aim to educate the public on the impact of audits on society and the
economy.

Their presence at the 2024 Eenhana Expo will not only increase awareness about their critical role but also
inspire other public entities to prioritize accountability and integrity in their operations. The expo will
conclude on 4 August 2024.



